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DEPARTMENT OF 
INFRASTRUCTURE, PLANNING 
AND LOGISTICS 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

FLARE DEMONSTRATION 
___________________________________________________________________ 
TO:  PORT USERS     FROM: RHM 
 
REF:   NtM  2019/016 (T)     DATE: 12 March 2019 
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

Port users are advised that Charles Darwin University will be conducting a flare demonstration 

from the East Arm boat ramp between 2:30pm and 5:00pm Thursday 14th March 2019. 

 

Handheld flares and hand held orange smoke signals will be demonstrated for education. 

 

These flares do not constitute distress or emergency. 

 

Flare sightings outside these time, or if in doubt, should be reported. 

 

Cancel this notice at 7:00pm Thursday14 March 2019. 

 

 

 

Captain Tony O’Malley 
Regional Harbourmaster 
 

 

 


